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PE
PE will be with our Sports Coach, Mr Anning, this term. The children will have sessions on a Monday. They will also have PE with myself every Friday. 



Maths
This term the children will be improving their knowledge of multiplication and division , exploring length and perimeters, looking at fractions.

Yr 3 will have an additional topic of mass and capacity

Yr 4 will have an additional topic exploring decimals 

Music
As musicians, we will work with Mr Clarke every Friday learning play the Ukuleles. We will learn the cords and notes to play simple songs and perform them to others. 
Geography
[bookmark: _GoBack]As geographers, after half term, we are focusing on the countries of United Arab Emirates and Qatar, two of the richest nations. This is contrast to our studies of Kenya in the autumn term. 

RE
As theologists, we are exploring the questions does Jesus have authority for everyone and does taking bread and wine show that someone is a Christian?


Art
As Artists, we will be looking at mixed media, in particular the form of the human body in scuplture. Studying the work of Anthony Gormley https://antonygormley.com/

 

A Few Reminders
The children will have PE on a Monday and Friday they need PE kit in school. 

The expectation is that children should be reading for pleasure every night for at least 10 minutes.

Ukuleles will be needed in school every Friday.
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Science
As scientists we will be investigating food and the digestive system 
The children will investigate the stages of a digestive system from our mouths to our bottoms and everything in between!
We will also be exploring animals and how they have adapted to their habitats. 
Design and Technology
After half term, the class will be exploring a healthy and varied diet, linked to our Science topic. Designing, making and evaluating a pizza. 
Computing
We will be focusing on programming sequencing sounds, events and actions. 
French
We are learning the names of shapes and little Red Riding Hood in French. 

In English we will be exploring the novel Varjak Paw, by SF Said. This will be used as a stimulus to create our own quest stories and exploring explanation texts. Whilst looking at these text types, we will be looking at identifying different word classes, use of fronted adverbials as well as developing our use of punctuation. 

Our Poetry will explore the book The Lost words, focusing on the ever changing English Language and words that are no longer common today. 

Throughout the term, we will continue to practise our grammar, spelling, fluency, comprehension and handwriting skills.



History
We will be focusing on our history topic of the Victorians. As historians, the children will be looking at placing this era on a time line. We will be looking at poverty in the Victorian times and be using a range of historical enquiry skills in order to answer questions about life at this time.
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